From: Janet Way

To: City Council
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Ecosystem Protection Language
Date: Monday, August 15, 2022 1:35:32 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Council:
We urge your support the following improvements to Resolution

“3. Ecosystems: protecting and restoring the health and functioning of
local ecosystems by incorporating green infrastructure in community
design, protecting all natural assets, including established trees,
wetlands, waterways, soils, and other ecosystem elements, and
actively restoring damaged ecosystems to maximize biodiversity,
stormwater management, and carbon sequestration;”

This will make a vital protection for the people of Shoreline and the wildlife habitat that we all
depend on.

Best Regars,

Janet Way,

SPS
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